0 MOTOROLA

Manufacturer’s Letter

3/16/2007

Motorola, Inc., NextNet Wireless Product Group

2900 County Rd 42 W

Burnsville, MN 55337

RE: Certification Application

FCC ID: PHX-PCC2510

To Whom It May Concern:

Please be advised that the manufacturer will ensure that the above-referenced model will be
manufactured in accordance with the Federal Communications Commission (FCC) Rules
and Regulations.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Tim Blom
Motorola, Inc.
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